## Students of Rabbinical College Hold Meeting

The students of the Rabbi Jacob Joseph Rabbinical College assembled on May 4 for their weekly meeting at the Keheleth Jeshurun Synagogue, Anaheim Street. After the usual business proceedings an interesting and lively discussion of the first part of the seventh chapter in Baba Kama was held. Rabbi J. J. Hurvitz showed his wonderful scholarship and leadership most effectively in his conducting of the class and in his dissecting of every point brought up for discussion.

Many visitors have already taken advantage of the invitation to attend these most interesting meetings. The next assembly will be Sunday, May 11, at 3:15.

Visitors will be gladly received.